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LUKOIL SRBIJA CONTINUES SUPPORT FOR HUMANITARIAN PROJECTS

With the financial support of LUKOIL SRBIJA, the "Life Skills School" anc
"Parenting School" for young people with developmental disabilities and their
parents was held in Zlatibor, during August. The programs conducted by the
humanitarian organization "Decje srce" was attended by 40 children and young
people with developmental disabilities, as well as 10 parents, with the expert
guidance of five educators. In order for these programs to be successfully
implemented, LUKOIL SRBIJA provided funds for the necessary work materials,
accommodation and transportation of the participants.

These programs aim to introduce program content to people with disabilities in an
interesting and acceptable way that will adapt them for an independent life,
developing their personality, tolerance, self-confidence, and communication skills
through various psycho-educational workshops. At the same time, programs are
aimed at empowering parents as individuals, and expanding the social support
network.



